
 

 

 
 

AIU/Meet/Mem/2023 
        September 05, 2023 
 
Dear Prof. Ghosh, 
 
Welcome to AIU fraternity! 
 
I am glad to inform you that the Association of Indian Universities (AIU) has considered the application 
of The Neotia University, Sarisa, West Bengal for grant of membership of AIU and resolved to grant the 
same with effect from 26.04.2023 (Date of UGC letter) and placed it in the East Zone.  
 
I am enclosing a copy of the conditions for granting membership, approved by the General Body of the 
Association at its 84th Annual Meeting (Business Session) held on November 14, 2009 for your perusal 
(Annexure-I). 
 
With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
(Pankaj Mittal) 
 
 
Encl.: As stated above. 
 
Prof. Biswajit Ghosh     
Vice Chancellor 
The Neotia University 
Sarisa, Diamond Harbour Road,  
24 Parganas (South),  
West Bengal, Pin: 743368 
vc@tnu.in; 
 


